
 

 

 

Date: 31/05/2025 

Circular No: CST/CBSE/2025-26/CR006 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings from Christ School CBSE! 

We are delighted to stay connected with you and keep you informed about the latest events and 

programs at our school. To ensure you don’t miss any important updates, we kindly request you to 

follow our official social media accounts. 

Here are the links to our school’s social media profiles: 

• Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100072232652091 

• Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/christschoolcbse/ 

• Twitter: https://twitter.com/CbseOffice 

• YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCUVBOmDbfkT8MsyRQ-KMxvA 

By following these accounts, you’ll receive regular updates on school programs and get a glimpse 

into the vibrant activities happening across our campus. Our social media platforms are also a 

great way to engage with the school community, join discussions, and celebrate the achievements 

of our talented students. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to connecting with you online! 

Best regards, 

Christ School Office 

 

 

 Fr. Johnson Kadaparambil CMI 

              Principal 
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